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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comin91on
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
License No. NPF-38
NRC Bulletin No. 88-05

Reference: Letter V3P88-1285 dated September 9, 1988 to NRC, Document
Control Desk from R.F. Burski

In the referer.ced letter, LP&L submitted a report in response to the infor-
mation requested in NRC Bulletin 88-05, "Nonconforming Materials Supplied by
Piping Supplies, Inc. at Folson, New Jersey and West Jersey Manufacturing
Company at Williamstown, New Jersey". Following the submittal, Louisiana
Power and Light Company discovered that the report inadvertently failco to
identify certain flanga as being supplied by Piping Supplies, Inc. (PSI).
Eight (8) of the 534 carbon steel flanges discussed in the subject report
were manufactured by PSI and were satisfactorily tested and evaluated during
the Waterford 3 testing prograc.. Therefore, please find attached Revision I
to the report entitler "Actions Completed by Louisiana Powar & Light in
Response to NRC Bulletti. 88-05."

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me '

or L.W. Laughlin, Site Licensing Support Supervisor, at (504) 464-3499.

Very truly yours,

f, '

R.T. Burski, Manager
Nuclear S.fety & Regulatory Affairs
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